

# DevMtg 2011-12-07

## Developers Meeting on Weds, December 7, 2011

### Agenda

#### Regular Items

1. [JIRA Catch-Up](#) – starting with issue DS-902
  - [Search for all Unresolved Issues \(since DS-902\)](#)

#### Discussion Topics

1. Updates on [1.8.1](#)?
2. Upcoming Meeting Leader: Tim will be on leave starting Weds, Dec 14 until Monday, Jan 9th. How does everyone want to organize these meetings in my departure? Should I ask Brad to step in to lead these meetings? Does someone else want to take on this role (or rotate this role amongst a few folks)?

### Individual Status Updates

*If you have status items to report, please enter them below at least 1 hour before the meeting starts.*

#### Tim:

- Richard Rodgers & I released a "Early Access" version of the [DSpace Replication Suite](#) just yesterday. This is a set of Backup & Restore curation tasks that missed being released in 1.8.0. These curation tasks will support backup/restore to/from local filesystem, mounted filesystem or DuraCloud. More info on above wiki page.

### Meeting Notes

JIRA review, updates on 1.8.1

### Meeting Transcript

- Full IRC Transcript is available at - <http://irclogs.duraspace.org/index.php?date=2011-12-07>

### Action Items

*Action items coming out of this meeting go here, if any.*

- Update the [ReleaseCoordinating](#) page to better outline Release Processes
  - Add "Update this document with lessens learned" as the final task of any release.